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Caitlin Schafer - Fwd: Permit U 2017-0032

From: Jesse Davis

To: Caitlin Schafer

Date: 11/13/2019 2:56 PM
Subject: Fwd: Permit U _2017-0032

Please post the comment below to the Planning Commission for U_2017-0032. Thank you in advance.

Jesse Davis

Senior Planner

County of Mendocino
Planning & Building Services
860 N Bush Street

Ukiah, CA 95482

Main Line: (707) 234-6650

davisj@mendocinocounty.org

>>> PBS PBS 11/13/2019 2:23 PM >>>

Planning & Building Services Staff

County of Mendocino

Main Office:

860 N. Bush St, Ukiah CA 95482
Phone: (707) 234-6650

Coast Office:

120 W. Fir St, Fort Bragg CA 95437
Phone: (707) 964-5379

Web: www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning/

>>> matt renna <mrrenna@gmail.com> 11/13/2019 10:30 AM >>>
Hi,

[am Stacey's neighbor at 55 Holmes Ranch road in Philo. She mentioned she is requesting a permit to rent
her property and wanted to share my thoughts. In the 3 years we have been neighbors, she has always
been respectful and observing of our boundaries. I trust she would be responsive to any issues with
tenants and would not abuse any rights granted with this permit. It's important for the people of Anderson
Valley to have the freedom to rent, especially with the limited lodging options available, this only improves
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the community and accessibility. Please let me know if you have any questions or there is anything else I
can do to support.

Thank you,
Matthew Renna
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